
   

 

 

  

  

The future of law reform: Public Law 

Wednesday 29th May 2019 

5.30pm until 6.30pm 

Law Building, University of NSW, Kensington Campus 

 

The Australian Law Reform Commission and the University of NSW are pleased to present 

a panel discussion on the future of law and constitutional reform in Australia. The 

discussion will launch the ALRC’s new project seeking public input to assist in identifying 

areas of Australian law which may benefit from reform. The project generally will be 

broad-ranging and will consider suggestions relating to any area of law. However, this 

panel event will focus on issues relating to public law and the Australian Constitution. In 

particular, the ALRC has identified a common theme in previous ALRC inquiries that the 

Australian Constitution has frequently presented challenges for the effective functioning of 

the legal system, or has constrained options for law reform. Expert speakers at this event 

will explore areas of public and constitutional law that may be ripe for future reform. 

Discussions and suggestions made at the event will be considered by the ALRC in 

developing a proposed multi-year programme of work for the consideration of the 

Commonwealth Attorney-General.  

Join Professor George Williams AO, Dean of UNSW Law School, Justice Sarah Derrington, 

President of the ALRC, and a panel of experts for an interactive evening discussing law 

reform priorities with the potential to shape the future of Australian law.  

 

Places are limited. Registration is free: eventbrite.com.au/e/61677270376. 

To find out more, visit www.alrc.gov.au/inquiries/where-next-law-reform. 
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